
 

 

June 23, 2017 

 

 

Dear Jesuit High School Community: 

 

The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that it has appointed Lorraine Paul as interim President. Ms. Paul 

served as Principal of Jesuit High School from 2013 to 2015, when she retired. We are grateful that Ms. Paul 

has agreed to step out of retirement and serve the school during this interim period. She commences work next 

month and will continue as interim President until a new President has been appointed. Ms. Paul is well 

respected throughout the school community and she will be an excellent leader. 

 

We also would like to confirm the members of search committee who will lead the process to recruit a new 

President: 

 

Steve Peters (Chair) Trustee and Former Board Chair 

Todd Stone ’75 (Vice-chair) Trustee and Board Vice Chair 

Julia Clark  Director of Annual Giving and Grants, 

Advancement Office Representative, Staff 

Representative 

Sarah Kelso Spanish Teacher, Faculty Representative 

Tim Lien ’75 Former Trustee, Alumni Representative 

Sean Minor Trustee 

Michael Moynahan, S.J. Former Trustee, Society of Jesus 

Representative 

Julie Nauman Trustee and Secretary/Treasurer 

Sharon Tobar  Vice President and Chief Financial Officer, 

Administration Representative 

   

Committee members plan to reach out to various faculty and staff early on in the search process for their input 

concerning the next President. Additionally, interested persons may reach out to and contact any committee 

member during the process to share their thoughts or ask questions. The Board acknowledges and thanks the 

committee members for agreeing to serve on this important assignment. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Jesuit High School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Board of Trustees, Jesuit High School 

By: Richard P. Shanahan, Chair 

  

 


